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FINANCIAL HARDSHIP POLICY

The Association of Corporate Counsel Europe Chapter is aware that due to the present
economic environment, it may be difficult for delegates facing financial challenges to cover
the costs required to obtain MCLE/MCPD.

Please submit a request to eur-gill@accglobal.com with the jurisdiction in which you need to
obtain credit and a statement explaining your reason for making a request.

All requests relating to the ACC Europe 2016 Conference in Rome must be received no later
than 22 April 2016. ACC Europe will review your claim, will request further supporting
documentation if needed, and will notify you of its decision within 1 week. If your request is
accepted, a 50% registration fee reduction will be administered.



